
                               Pradeep Kumar
                                       Project Manager
                               Bureau of Engineering
                                       2662 Riva Road
    Annapolis, MD  21401 
    410-222-4129
                               pwkuma18@aacounty.org
    

September 4, 2025

 PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT:           Arnold Production Well 11 – Project #W801803

WHEN: Tuesday, October 7, 2025 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Via ZOOM.US

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
                         https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/86522466198?pwd=PZMsBEadnOld907Ho5bsG4Yl4XHuN4.1

Passcode: ^=6cJEz*
Or one-tap mobile: +13017158592,,86522466198#,,,,*14333481# US (Washington DC)
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 888 475 4499 US (Toll Free)
Webinar ID: 865 2246 6198
Passcode: 14333481 

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 7, 2025 via 
Zoom to discuss constructing a well and a 700-square-foot well house at 1221 Jones Station Road, 
Arnold, to meet future water needs of residents. The well will be capable of producing two million 
gallons of water per day. 

There will be noise from tree clearing, drilling and construction equipment, as well as temporary lane 
closures with flaggers to direct motorists through the area during equipment deliveries. Throughout 
construction there will also be warning signs posted to slow down at the sharp bend on Jones Station 
Road near Mt. Calvary United Methodist Church.

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin in spring 2026 and be completed in winter 2027. The 
work will be done 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 
7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request. 

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de 
atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con 
siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.   
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